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November 5, 2020 

 

Re: COVID-19 Photronics Supply Chain Preparedness  

  

Dear Valued Customer:  

 As you may be aware, the number of COVID-19 Coronavirus cases has been 
increasing in many areas of the world, including the United States. Our thoughts and 
prayers continue to go out to everyone affected by the virus.  

We remain in direct contact with our raw material and logistics suppliers and expect 
no impact on Photronics operations. All Photronics manufacturing operations have 
multiple sources of supply and carry sufficient buffer inventory of raw materials to 
cover any contingency needs. 

We remain in direct contact with our OEM equipment service groups and expect 
there will be no impact on Photronics operations. All our OEM equipment service 
groups have local FSE’s to support our sites and are supplementing with remote 
support where necessary.  

 We will continue to monitor the situation closely and will send updated 
communications as the situation merits.  Should you have any questions or concerns 
please contact me directly at (203) 740-5224.  

  

Sincerely,  

Eric H Kline 
 
Eric H Kline 
Senior Director of Global Supply Chain 


